
Attention 5th Grade Parents
You and your child have probably begun to realize that middle school is coming up quickly, and you may have questions or concerns about this transition. To that end, we invite you and your 5th grader to attend the ‘Welcome to Middle School’ evening on Tuesday, April 19th, from 6-7:30pm @ SMS.

[bookmark: _GoBack]In the past, this event has been only for parents; this year, we’d like to invite the students too…after all, we are talking all about their new school life!  Our panel - including teachers, student experts, Principal Newell, and school counselor Mrs. Kern - will cover some basics about middle school life, our academic program & placement, and what to expect of the entertaining adolescent years. We will also have some time set aside for questions and answers, as well as a school tour. We hope you can join us!

The middle school years are a lot of fun…we hope you are looking forward to this exciting time of change.  

See you then!

Mr. Newell & Mrs. Kern

